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17 Carleton Street

5 messages
Drew Wing <DWing@avestahousing.org> Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 11:05 AM
To: Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Shukria,
I’'m just checking on the status of the utility approval for 17 Carleton Street.

Thank you,

Drew Wing
Development Officer
Avesta Housing

307 Cumberland Ave
Portland, ME
207-272-2547

www.avestahousing.org

Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 2:58 PM
To: Thomas Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>, Lauren Swett <Iswett@woodardcurran.com>, Keith Gautreau

<kng@portlandmaine.gov>
Hello:

Please let me know if you had a chance to review the information that Avesta submitted. Avesta wants to know if we
are okay with the proposed changes.

Thanks.

Shukria
[Quoted text hidden]

Shukria Wiar, Planner

Planning Division

City of Portland 389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Ph: 207.756.8083

Fax: 207.756.8258


tel:207-272-2547
http://www.avestahousing.org/
tel:207.756.8083
tel:207.756.8258

Lauren Swett <Iswett@woodardcurran.com> Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 5:49 PM
To: Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov>, Thomas Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>, Keith Gautreau
<kng@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Katherine Earley <kas@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Shukria,
The location of the pole and the proposed underground utility lines is good.

The remaining question that came up when we last met was whether or not the installation of a pole at the intersection would
warrant the replacement or upgrade of the curb ramp. I'm not sure how much sidewalk will be impacted by the installation of the
pole. Tom, have you ever seen a scenario like this where the only impactis a utility pole? We can raise the question tomorrow at
the DPW meeting.

Thanks,

Lauren

From: Shukria Wiar [mailto:shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov]

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 2:59 PM

To: Thomas Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>; Lauren Swett <Iswett@woodardcurran.com>; Keith Gautreau
<kng@portlandmaine.gov>

Subject: Fwd: 17 Carleton Street

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Keith Gautreau <kng@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Aug 16, 2016 at 6:56 AM
To: Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov>

Shukria,

Are the proposed changes in E-plan or a separate PDF? | remember looking at one a while ago but can't remember if it
was in an email or not?

Keith
[Quoted text hidden]

Keith Gautreau, Assistant Fire Chief
Fire Prevention Bureau

Community Outreach Branch
Portland Fire Department

380 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

(207)874-8409
kng@portlandmaine.gov


mailto:shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov
mailto:thomas.errico@tylin.com
mailto:lswett@woodardcurran.com
mailto:kng@portlandmaine.gov
tel:%28207%29874-8409
mailto:kng@portlandmaine.gov

Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Aug 16, 2016 at 9:21 AM
To: Keith Gautreau <kng@portlandmaine.gov>

I send an email last week. | will upload into eplan as well. Thanks.

[Quoted text hidden]



